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School Closed  
A reminder to all our families that the school is 
closed tomorrow Friday 17 March, for an Ark 
network moderation day. The school will be open as 
normal on Monday 20 March. Please collect a term 
dates card or calendar from the office for all future 
school closures and holiday dates this year. 
 

 
 
Science Family Fun Day   
The Floating Classroom are hosting a Science 
Family Fun Day on Sunday 19th March from 11am 
to 3pm. The day will have a range of Science based, 
hands on activities and investigations on board the 
Floating Classroom and will be a great way to spend 
some of your weekend, especially as there is no 
school on Friday. Find the Floating Classroom on 
the Electric barge next to Sheldon Square by 
Paddington Central station W2 6NA.  
  

 
 

Red Nose Day 
On Friday 24 March, we will be taking part in raising 
money for Red Nose Day.  Red Nose Day unites the 
entire nation in trying to make a difference to the 
lives of thousands of people across Africa and the UK 
who are facing terrible injustice or living in desperate 
poverty.  To help raise money, with a £1.00 donation, 
your child can come to school wearing any red 
accessory.  For example, a red hat, a red armband, 
red socks or red nails.  You will also be able to 
purchase a red nose – there are nine new Red Nose 
characters to find  plus an ultra-rare silver one! 

 
 

Healthy Breakfast 

During late duty this week, we have noticed the 
following breakfasts being eaten on the way to school; 
Maltesers, Smarties, Croissants, Quavers and 
chocolate spread sandwiches. This is not a good start 
to a school day for anyone but particularly not our 
children. Children cannot behave and learn well if 
they are full of sugar. These are foods we buy or make 
as a treat foods and are not suitable for breakfast.  
We work hard to be a healthy school. You have 
supported us to change the way our children eat 
during the school day. Please do the same for 
breakfast. If you would like advice on what you could 
provide your family for breakfast, please arrange to 
meet with Naima Juid or Rachel Jacobs. 
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